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e Our Christmas party is scheduled for Wednesday,
December 19t at 2:20. We will exchange gifts during
the party. The girls will need to bring a gift for a girl and
the boys need to bring a gift for a boy. The limit is $5.00
for the presents. Please let me know if this is a
hardship, so it can be taken care of. All gifts need to be
at school by Tuesday the 18t, so I will have them
labeled with numbers for the party. Ashley Muller is the
room mother that will be organizing the party.

e The school is having a food drive this month. There will
be a flyer coming out about this season of giving activity.

e We are getting low on snacks for milk break, so please
send some for December. Thank you for our snack
items, the kids do enjoy them very much.

e In Math, we are finishing up on learning strategies for
addition and how to write vertical problems. The next
concept is subtraction.

e This class has done an outstanding job in learning the
letters and sounds of the alphabet. Also, in working
hard on sight words and reading our sight word books.
[ am very impressed with the progress that all my
students are making in this subject. We will continue to



work on learning skills that relate to reading
(comprehension, retell, story elements, and more).

e We started writing in our journals to work on grammar
and creative writing. The class is doing great in this
process!

e Our STEAM Lab activities are engaging us in problem

solving, engineering, and perserverance. We are having
fun and learning at the same time. YEAH!




